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UPDATE TO THE COMMUNITY 

REGARDING THE SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH 
 
 

 An advertisement was published in the New York Times and NEWSDAY  
on Sunday, September 20, 2020, with a deadline for submission on 
October 23, 2020.  The ad also ran on the New York State School Board 
Association’s “On Board” website for four weeks. 
 
 

 Over 20 applicants responded to the advertisement, and at the October 
28, 2020, Board of Education meeting, copies of the resumes were 
provided to Board members for their review. 

 
 

 First-round interviews have been scheduled, with second-round 
interviews anticipated to be in January of 2021.   

 
 

 The Board foresees a decision to be made early in the new year. 
 
 
 


